2018 Search Committee
Minutes of 3/9/2018 Meeting

The second meeting of the 2018 Search Committee was held Friday, 3/9/2018 at 3:30 in the meeting room of
the Admin. Building.

In attendance:  Ken Koroknay
Peggy Turner
Cathy Gallagher
Tom Piatti
Steve Tuttle (guest)
Josh Davis (guest)
Denise Sawyer (guest)

The committee reviewed the timeline of tasks established at the initial meeting held 2/16/2018 for the benefit
of Denise Sawyer who will assist in preparing OPA internal communications and for Josh Davis from the
Bayside Gazette who will prepare short articles in the newspaper. Denise confirmed that she prepared an
article in the Ocean Pines Report, Winter 2018 announcing the three openings for this year’s election and how
to apply. The next Ocean Pines Report is scheduled for April 15 and Denise will run another article. Josh Davis
agreed to prepare an article in the Bayside Gazette expected to be published the first week of April. The article
will look similar to previous years to include the identification of the four Search Committee members to
whom interested candidates can contact.

Committee members divided up OPA Advisory Committees and agreed to contact committee chairs with the
intent to attend their next meeting to pitch the need for qualified candidates to run for the three openings. In
the absence of attending a committee meeting we will ask the committee chair to email committee members
with our pitch.

Peggy offered to find a suitable date and time for the Search Committee to hold a public meeting for
interested candidates to learn more about running for the Board. She has scheduled the East Room of the
Community Center for 7:00 PM on Thursday, 4/19/2018.

Our next scheduled meeting is Friday, 4/6/2018 at 3:30 in the meeting room of the Admin. Building.
Respectfully submitted,

Ken Koroknay



